4/4/74

MEMORANDUM OF CONVERSATION WITH SECRETARY GENERAL JOSEPH LUNS THURSDAY, APRIL 4, 1974

Joseph Luns visited with me just prior to the 25th Anniversary celebration, the morning of April 4. He said that he would very much like to see the President during, at, or before, or after the ceremonies for President Pompidou in Paris this weekend. He said, absent that, he would be willing to make a one-day trip to the United States to see the President and the Secretary.

He is concerned about the Alliance. He feels that there is an opportunity to enhance Alliance consultations in a way that the United States would like and he feels that it is important that he discuss it with them. He said he would be asking me officially later today.

